M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Ed Massey, Chairperson

                        Board Members
FROM:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
April 5, 2017
RE:
2017 GE Foundations Institute for Educators: Leadership for the Future July 17-19, 2017
For the board to approve the travel and registration expenses for the Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent, to attend the 2017 GE Foundations Institute for Educators: Leadership for the Future Conference, July 16-20, 2017  in Orlando, Florida.  
Estimated expenses for travel, 4 nights’ hotel and registration will be approximately $2100.00. 
I recommend that the board approves the travel expenses for the  2017 GE Foundations Institute for Educators: Leadership for the Future July 17-19, 2017, as presented.
